
From: Kauffman, Laurie
To: Hector.rodriguez@empresasrodriguez.net
Cc: Ullrich, Betsy
Subject: Rodriquez Son Group, Inc. - Request for Additional Information regarding Amendment Request for Change of

Radiation Safety Officer (Mail Control No.: 629196)-
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 2:10:00 PM

License No.: 52-35550-01
Docket No.:  03039177
Mail Control No.: 629196
 
Dear Mr. Rodriquez-Rivera:
 
This is in reference to your letter dated November 4, 2021, requesting a change of
Radiation Safety Officer regarding NRC License No. 52-35550-01. In order to continue our
review, we need the following additional information, as soon as possible:
 

1. Resend your amendment request with your signature
2. Include Mr. Santiago’s Radiation Safety Officer Training Certificate to confirm that he

successfully completed RSO Training and
3. Include Mr. Santiago’s contact information (phone number and email address)

 
Thank you,

Laurie A. Kauffman
Laurie A. Kauffman, Health Physicist
Commercial, Industrial, R&D and Academic Branch (CIRDA)
Division of Radiological Safety and Security (DRSS)
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
Office (VOiP) Phone: 610-337-5323
Laurie.Kauffman@nrc.gov
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